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Alert on the application of the new threshold 
of family circumstance deduction for  
Personal Income Tax calculation 
Guidance on the application of family circumstance deduction 
pursuant to Resolution No. 954/2020/UBTVQH14 

 

   

Dear Valued Client, 
 
On 23 June 2020, the General Department of 
Taxation issued Official Letter No. 2546/TCT-
DNNCN (“OL 2546”) providing guidance on the 
application of family circumstance deduction for 
Personal Income Tax (“PIT”) calculation pursuant 
to Resolution No. 954/2020/UBTVQH14 issued by 
the Standing Committee of National Assembly on 
02 June 2020 (“Resolution 954”). Specifically: 
 
1. The new threshold of family circumstance 

deduction will be applied onward as follows: 
 

 For monthly provisional tax filing, it will be 
from July 2020 PIT declaration (deadline: 
20 August 2020); or 

 

 For quarterly provisional tax filing, it will be 
from Quarter III/ 2020 PIT declaration 
(deadline: 30 October 2020). 
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2. For the past months/quarters in the tax period 
2020, the PIT liabilities will be revised using 
the application of the new threshold of family 
circumstance deduction at the finalization 
stage of the tax year 2020. 

 
You can also access our website to view other 
Deloitte Vietnam’s Tax Alert and Newsletter. 
 
Should you have any questions or need any 
assistance, please contact our Tax specialists. 
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